
Gentlemen,  

     Please see the attached National Membership Report AND the 2024-25 Target 

Dates and Renewal Postcard schedule  

   

There is not much more that can be said that hasn’t already been mentioned. As we 

approach our annual Spring meetings, every member of the Southeast Region can 

arrive in Indianapolis with heads held high! The current report has us at 99% of our 

goal, a mere 491 members shy of hitting 100%!! I know how hard it is getting those 

last remaining members to renew, but like North Carolina State Head Coach Jim 

Valvano once said, “Don’t give up…don’t ever give up.” Remember the passion 

YOU have for the Sons, and instill that into our past due members. Remind them of 

the hundreds of thousands of hours volunteered and dollars donated to our veterans, 

children and youth. Remind them that they are a part of something bigger and, most 

importantly, remind them that;  

   

EVERY MEMBER MATTER 

  

National Membership Report 

 

Target Dates 2024-2025 

 

THOM SKELLEY  

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION  

SOUTHEAST  MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN  

813-310-0109  
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